Motivation Letter application for module replacement of IBP with E-marketing module


September 13, 2010

Frank Vonk, MA, PhD,

Senior study career counselor Logistics and HRQM

HAN University of Applied Sciences,

Arnhem Business School,

Ruitenberglaan 31, 6826 CC Arnhem,

The Netherlands

Dear Mrs. Schadewijk,

I would like to apply for the E-marketing module, which is currently a part of the exchange program as a substitute for my regular module of International Business Plan.

My motives to do so are numerous. Below I'll present you with just a few to show to present you my profound interest into the E-marketing as a module.

My main reasons to choose the E-marketing as a preferred module is my previous IT background.

I've worked in the IT (ICT) sphere for about 10 years until now. In my company work conditions I've been involved to a number of web based IT projects. However my expertise so far was yet more technical support based and I still feel I miss a good education on E-marketing in general and SEO in particular. Therefore I humbly beg you to accept my request for a module change.


Following the E-marketing courses will further improve my IT expertise in the business context and will enable me to better develop in my future business career.

Next to this document you will find enclosed my filled in agreement for replacing modules signed by my Study stream coordinator  Mr. Frank Vonk as well as a copy of the E-marketing course description.

Sincerely,

Mr. Georgi Georgiev

student nr: 457644

HRQM Student,

Johan De Wittlaan 191,

Arnhem, The Netherlands

Mobile Contact: 0031630788637


